

Fw: Tasman District Council Covid-19 Grant

1 message

Paul McIntosh pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 3:18 PM

Reply-To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Great news - we got the \$500 TDC grant for AV / Zoom costs

Paul

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Gabrielle Drummond" <Gabrielle.Drummond@tasman.govt.nz>

To: "pmcintosh64@yahoo.com" <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 2:54 PM

Subject: Tasman District Council Covid-19 Grant

Kia ora Paul

Thank you for your application to the annual Covid-19 Grant.

The Community Grants Subcommittee recently met to consider 35 applications, requesting a total of \$170,854.

I am pleased to inform you that the Māpua and Districts Community Association

application was supported and \$500 has been allocated towards towards Annual Zoom subscription and speaker, microphone, cables.

As you are not GST registered and have provided your bank account details, I will send this information to our finance team and \$500 will be deposited into your account.

I will email an accountability form, which must be completed and returned with copies of receipts or supporting documents when the project is complete.

Gabrielle Drummond

Executive Support Officer - Service & Strategy **DDI** +64 3 543 7203 | <u>Gabrielle.Drummond@tasman.govt.nz</u>

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





SUBSCRIBE TO REAL-TIME LOCAL UPDATES AND REPORT ISSUES TO US QUICKLY AND EASILY









This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete